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Last date for receipt of applications under the
Production Linked Incentive (PLI) Scheme for

Specialty Steel extended up to 15.09.2022

Posted On: 18 AUG 2022 11:58AM by PIB Delhi

The last date for receipt of applications under the Production Linked Incentive (PLI) Scheme for Specialty
Steel through the online application window (at  https://plimos.meconlimited.co.in/) has been extended up to
15.09.2022. Criteria for

participation, eligibility and other parameters have been notified on 29.07.2021 and

the same are available on the portal. Interested companies are requested to first register and then apply on the
portal well before the deadline.
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